
IN	Re:		2020-FOIA-21	-	RESPONSE

	

	

The	Lawrence	Police	Department	responded	to	your	request	for	records	as
follows:

	

Good	Morning,

								The	Lawrence	Police	Department	has	no	responsive	documents	for
this	request.

	

Lawrence,	MA	Police	Dept.

	

In	further	response,	the	City	Clerk	is	forwarding	a	copy	of	the
ordinance/regulation	approved	by	the	City	Council	concerning
surveillance	technology	and	the	minutes	of	the	sessions	in	which
document	133/2018	was	considered.

	

The	full	year	of	2018	is	provided	–	a	search	engine	with	key	words	and
a	reference	to	the	document	number	will	pull	out	each	session	that	the
ordinance/regulation	was	presented	or	on	the	Agenda.

	

Thank	you	for	your	attention.

	

William	J.	Maloney

City	Clerk

City	of	Lawrence

City	Hall	-	Room	107

200	Common	Street

Lawrence,	MA	01840

(tel)	978-620-3230

(fax)	978-722-9190

Email:		wmaloney@cityoflawrence.com
	

	

From William	J.	Maloney	<WMaloney@CITYOFLAWRENCE.COM>
Subject FW:	2020-FOIA-21	FACIAL	RECOGNITION	INFO	RESPONSE

To Emiliano	Falcon	(efalcon@aclum.org)	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Thu,	20	Feb	2020	21:09:24	+0000



	

	

	


